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NOT THE RIGHT SITE!! 

I strongly object the proposed plastic recycling plant to be build so close to the residential area. 

It’s out of any common sense to allow this hazardous waste recycling facility to operate less than a km away 
from a childcare centre. 

We want our kids and ourselves to be able to breathe clean air, drink clean water and live in a safe and healthy 
environment, as we did up till now. 

Nothing will be gained with this proposal if it goes ahead, and so much will be forever lost. With the fires 
occurring at the plastic recycling plants  almost on a regular basis all around Australia and in the world, it poses 
a risk that’s far too great for the community of Southern Highlands. This region is renowned among the tourists 
domestic and international, for its beautiful nature and wildlife habitats. To jeopardise all this, for a proposal 
that simply is wrong on many different levels is just insane. 

And if the community’s overwhelming opposition is being silenced, and our concerns are being ignored and 
dismissed, health and welfare of our future generations will be seriously and tragically undermined by our very 
own government.  

Listen to the community’s strong voice: IT IS  NOT THE RIGHT SITE! 
 

 




